
PERAMBULATION MEETING MINUTES 
Friday, May 7, 2004 

 

 
PRESENT:   
Chairman DiBitetto, D. Belanger, P. Fitanides, P. Loiselle, G. Longfellow, E. Dionne, Acting Town 
Administrator, D. Pichette-Volk, Perambulation Sub-Committee, Ken Andrews, Hooksett Building 
Inspector, JoAnn Duffy, Planning Board, Kevin Sheppard, City of Manchester Deputy Public 
Works Director, Martin Miccio, City of Manchester Chief of Survey, Don Duval, Duval Survey, Inc. 
& Harold Murray, 311 Hackett Hill Road 
 
CALL TO ORDER:   
Chairman DiBitetto called the meeting to order at 10:05 
 
PERAMBULATION: 
Don Duval stated that the town has been utilizing the same perambulation since 1845 and that 
since last meeting he picked up two other lines, the ring of stones and a drill hole that did not 
appear to be that old.   
 
Kevin Sheppard stated that Martin Miccio agreed with Don Duval as to where the town line is.  
After much discussion, it was agreed that surveyors from the two towns would have to come up 
with redefined town boundaries using present day monuments and bearings to be presented to 
the Town Council by May 26

th
. 

 
ADJOURNMENT:   
Meeting was adjourned at 11:20 am. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
____________________ 
Evelyn F. Horn 
Administrative Assistant 


